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In an effort to help further mitigate the financial impact 
the COVID-19 pandemic has had on Tinley Park residents, 
the Village is delaying the sale of vehicle stickers to July 1. 
The due date to have the sticker on your vehicle will now 
be September 30. 
  
The 2020 sticker features the brand-new Fire Station 47, 
which was completed this year and includes modern amenities such as bunk room 
facilities to accommodate constant occupancy of as many as six to eight firefighters, a 
locker room, more storage for gear, a fitness room and much more. 
  
For more information on vehicle stickers, including fees and how to buy them, please 
visit the Village website at www.TinleyPark.org. 

http://www.tinleypark.org/

